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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Friday, August 29, 2008 6:48 PM
To:                                   'Bob Clark-Riddell'
Subject:                          RE: 1230 14th Street

 
Bob, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for a pilot test report submittal for case R0433 is extended to 
September 15, 2008.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [mailto:BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2008 2:33 PM 
To: Bob Clark-Riddell; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: 1230 14th Street
 
More specifically, we request an extension from Sept 1 to Sept 15, 2008.  Thank you. 
 
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.
Principal Engineer
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
(510) 435.8664 Phone
 

From: Bob Clark-Riddell  
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2008 2:31 PM 
To: 'Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health' 
Subject: RE: 1230 14th Street
 
Jerry,
 
Pangea respectfully requests a two-week extension for the test report.  The testing and initial data 
tabulation has been completed, but we need additional time to fully evaluate the results.  Thank you in 
advance for your consideration.  Bob
 
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.
Principal Engineer
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Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
(510) 435.8664 Phone
 

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]  
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2008 5:47 PM 
To: Bob Clark-Riddell 
Subject: RE: 1230 14th Street
 
Bob,
 
Attached is our directive letter.  Hard copies will go out tomorrow.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [mailto:BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2008 1:39 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: 1230 14th Street
 
Jerry, 
 
Thank you for the verbal notification today that no public comments were received for the CAP/Test 
Workplan for 1230 14th Street, and that testing can proceed.  As you requested, here is our tentative 
schedule for pilot testing and CAP implementation for you to reference for your regulatory directive letter.  
 
Test well installation by July 15, 2008
Conduct pilot testing by August 1, 2008
Submit pilot test report by September 1, 2008
Complete system design by October 1, 2008
Install system by November 15, 2008
Report on system performance within quarterly monitoring reports, starting with the “Groundwater 
Monitoring and Remediation Report - Fourth Quarter 2008” by January 31, 2009. 
 
Contact me with any questions.  Thank you.
 
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.
Principal Engineer
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
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(510) 435.8664 Phone
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